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Date:    May 6, 2014 
Time:  7:30 A.M.   
Contact:  Officer Joseph Nichols 

Public Information Officer 
 
Subject:   Infant Death Investigation Update      
 
 
The Oshkosh Police Department and the Winnebago County Coroner’s Office are continuing 
their investigation and are awaiting autopsy/toxicology results in the investigation of the death of 
a 3 week-old baby.   
 
Oshkosh Police responded to a residence in 300 block of W. 14th Ave. at about 10:06 A.M. on 
Thursday, May 1, 2014 after a 911 call was received by the Winnebago County Dispatch 
Center.  The 3 week-old was found not breathing and attempts to resuscitate were 
unsuccessful.      
 
More information will be released as it becomes available.   
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